
We (SLCDA) have pushed the start date of the Yellow Cab taxi operation to December 1, 2022 
(12/01/22). 
 

• Disregard the original date of 09/12/22.  As mentioned in the original email, and above, the new 
date is 12/01/22. 

 
• This means that on 12/01/22 those operating on the On Demand platform (QLESS) will no longer 

be able to log in and receive rides. 
•  

Operators other than Yellow will not be able to use the area between 8A and 9A. This area will 
be operated by Yellow Cab exclusively starting on 12/01/22. 

 
All airport drop-offs and pre-arranged pick-ups shall not be impacted by the new service. Operators may 
drop off passengers as they currently do, and pre-arranged pick-ups will continue to operate between 
the east sky bridge and 5A and/or the parking structure. 
 
Those using the parking structure (garage) will have to pay the associated fees, but may sign up for a 
discounted rate if they wish. If you wish to receive the discounted rate, please 
email SLCAirport@SPPLUS.com. The attached Word document (GT Garage Discount) outlines the 
current rates and programs you may participate in. 
 
Please continue to operate as you have been since we opened the new airport.  If you are operating as 
On Demand, log into QLESS as you have been and wait for SP Plus to summon you.  If you operate as a 
pre-arranged operator, you will continue to operate in your designated area, and these changes will not 
impact you. 
 
One last reminder regarding the dates.  The transition to Yellow Cab operating the taxi booth and the 
area between 8A-9A has been extended, and will commence on 12/01/22.  If you have any further 
questions, please feel free to reach out. 
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